
From: "Madine Garcia" <iamggarcia@cox.net>
To: <ceqacomments@portla.org>
Date: Sat, Aug 9, 2008 6:47 PM
Subject: Pacific L.A. Marine Terminal LLC Crude Oil Terminal

I oppose this project because:

This business is backwards thinking. We should be investing in sustainable energy and alternative fuels
rather than building Middle East dependent oil infrastructure.

A san Pedro resident


